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I oppose SB1153.   We need water for people in Oregon.  For one thing, stop 

allowing water to be used for bottled water where the water leaves the state and does 

not rejuvenate Oregon's water cycle.   Tighten leak loss in water systems.   We see 

Water Resources concentrating on aquatic resources mainly.     

 

Water Resources only uses "one arrow in the bow".   Let's get some different people 

with more thinking power if this agency can't get beyond this. 


